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 On October 9, 2010 Seekers Church will be participating in
the annual bike ride sponsored by Salisbury University: the
Seagull Century. On that day on the Eastern Shore of Maryland
over eight thousand cyclists will be riding in support of
local  and  national  organizations  including  Habitat  for
Humanity and the American Cancer Society.

 

The routes are either 100 miles (a Century), or 100 kilometers
(a metric century) long. There will be a dozen Seekers riding
on both routes this year.The riders have been training and
preparing for many weeks and are looking forward to a great
ride, big meals of Italian food, and tailwinds!
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